I’m very concerned about the lack of attention being paid to a serious issue for Minnesotans with disabilities. Due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, thousands of people are facing significant hardships in accessing essential supportive services. Unless state lawmakers act this session, this potential loss of critical support will irreversibly impact the quality and availability of disability services in Minnesota. 
As a [Direct care staff person who works with people with disabilities; Parent who relies on these support services; person who benefits from this support to stay healthy and an active part of my community; etc.], this is a very serious issue for me. [Write sentence about why ending the cut is important to you]. 
Last session, the uncertainty of the pandemic led to quick action and decisions made that impacted the support services people need. Now, we have the chance to eliminate this uncertainty and put community-based disability services on a more sustainable path for the future. However, we need the strong voice of our entire community to advocate for these services. Please contact [insert local legislator’s name] and ask them to support your neighbors by taking action this session maintain supportive services for people with disabilities. 

